
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Bob Gerold 

 SUBJECT: Public Works CIP Truck Purchase 

 DATE: October 12, 2023            

 

Public Works is requesting approval for a truck purchase.  

 

There is $65,000 in the CIP that will cover a truck, plow and ancillary equipment.  

 

2 Quotes for a One Ton Regular Cab 4 x 4 Pickup have been received: 

 

Princeton Auto $46,785 

Davis Motors  $49,200 

 

Staff recommends accepting the quote from Princeton Auto for $46,785, and for the 

purchase of a plow and necessary ancillary Equipment.  

 


